
Gretna Green Elementary School 
15 Gretna Green Drive 

Miramichi, NB 
E1V 5V6    

   
Principal: Rodney Buggie                                                                           Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield 

Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143 
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2010    

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Pam McEachern of Edgewater Embroidery will be making our Grade 5 sweatshirts and hoodies 

this year.  The price will be $35.00 for a sweatshirt or $40.00 for a zip-up hoodie. Your child’s 

name will be added to the sleeve free of charge. Pam will be in on Wednesday, October 6th to 

size your child.  If you would like to purchase a sweatshirt, please return the attached order 

form by Friday, October 15th with a $20.00 deposit.  The balance is to be paid when the 

shirts arrive. 

 

Pam is offering a second option; you can also purchase a t-shirt with the crest on it and your 

child’s name on the sleeve for $15.00.  The t-shirts must be paid in full, in advance as the 

orders will be placed to the company on Monday, October 18th; we must have the deposits in on 

time. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rodney Buggie 

Principal 

/kc 
 

 

DUE ON: Friday, October 15th, 2010 
 

Student’s Name: ________________________________ 

 

Sweatshirt:  ($35.00) _____________  

Zip-Up Hoodie: ($40.00) ___________ 

T-Shirt: ($15.00) _________________ 

 

 

 

Amount Enclosed: ________________________________ 
 

 


